
PHOTOGRAPHS FOR HARCOURT. WE INVITE YOU TO 
SHARE YOUR PHOTOS WITH US!! 

 
“A picture is worth a thousand words”. This is the reality 

when people view our Harcourt website, facebook, twitter, 
Herald, Sunday worship material on the sanctuary screens, 
archives, flyers and bulletin boards.  

We need your help in building our collection of photographs 
for use across these seven different avenues where we tell people 
about the heart and soul of Harcourt.  

 
If you decide to share your photos with Harcourt : 
 
If you have a lot, sort/eliminate some of them and break them 
down into groups of 10-15.  (Or less than 25Mb per batch if you 
know how to figure that out.)  File size depends on who you are 
using as an internet mail provider. 
 
Also, it is requested that you date and name the pics. (eg 
Christmas 2017-1, Christmas 2017-2 etc.) 
  
Send to:  ​nate79plan68already@photos.flickr.com 
 

 
In sending us your personal photos you are agreeing that 
they may be used for the Harcourt website,​ ​Facebook, 
Twitter, Herald, Sunday worship material on the 
sanctuary screens, archives, flyers and bulletin boards.  
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